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Letter dated 16 October 2001 from the President of the Security
Council to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that the members of the Security Council have
considered your report dated 10 October on the United Nations Office in Angola
(S/2001/956).

They concur with the recommendation contained in paragraph 62 of that report
on the extension of the mandate of the Office until 15 April 2002 and are content
with the objectives for the Office which you set in the report.

(Signed) Richard Ryan
President of the Security Council


